

December 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

## YEAR 7 OUTDOOR PURSUIT COURSE 27 FEBRUARY - 3 MARCH 2017

I am delighted to inform you that your son/daughter has secured a place on the outdoor pursuit course to Bewerley Park in February.

I am writing to give you details regarding the payment schedule for the course, as well as the date for a parental information evening.

A payment plan has been devised as detailed below and payments can be made either online (<a href="http://www.rossettschool.co.uk/parents/online-payments/">http://www.rossettschool.co.uk/parents/online-payments/</a>) or to the Finance Office. Please can you ensure that payments are received by the dates given, this will enable us to keep track of the payments and receive the full amount for the course prior to departure.

Date	Amount
6 January	£75
3 February	£75
17 February	£75

The parental information evening will take place on Thursday 5 January 2017 at 6pm in the Main Hall. This evening will provide you with the opportunity to learn more about what the outdoor pursuit week will involve, ask any questions that you may have about the event, meet other parents and complete necessary pieces of paperwork.

In the meantime, should you want any more information about Bewerley Park itself, please see this link: http://www.outdoored.co.uk/our-centres/bewerley-park/

If you have any queries regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Leeming
Teacher of Geography